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Critical Workers 

 

Dear parents, 

It has been lovely to welcome the children back today.  
 
As I’m sure you are aware there are very high rates of Covid in many parts of the country and our Local 
Authority are reviewing our situation daily; the cases in Todmorden are very low at this time. There is much 
speculation in the media regarding a national lockdown and we would like to be as prepared as possible if it 
were to happen. 
 
If it does,  then school will only be open to children whose parents are on the government critical workers list, 
the remainder of our children being taught remotely as described in our remote learning policy and as those 
in years 1,5 and 6 have already experienced when their classes had to close. I have sent the list alongside this 
letter. 
 
Please email me on head@shade.calderdale.sch.uk if you will need a place for your child with their name and 
class along with details of your critical workers status. 
 
I must stress that I do not have any advance knowledge of a lockdown; we hear all of our updates via the 
media when you get them but we want to be prepared just in case. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Clarkson 
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